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October 16, 2020 

 
10th Floor Corridor Carpet Replacement 

 
Carpet installation is expected to begin on the 10th 
floor on Monday, October 19th. The process will 
entail: 

• cutting up and removal of the existing carpet, 
padding and wooden tack strips,  

• preparing the floor for new carpet 

• leveling the transition between the new 
carpet and the tile on the north and south 
edges of the elevator landing, and  

• securing the new carpet into place. 
 
We urge all unit owners and guests to exercise 
caution while in the corridor during this floor work.  
 
Thank you for your patience and for your 
cooperation.  
 
 
 
Board of Directors 
Hillcrest East 25, Inc. 

 


